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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 

 

County Road 1 (Ludlow Road) in Monroe Township  

Guardrail Repair – Single Lane Closure 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be repairing the 

guardrail along County Road 1 (Ludlow Road) between Township Road 55 and 

Township Road 199.  The work is scheduled for Friday, February 17, 2012.  The 

work will require a single lane closure between the hours of 7:30 A.M. and 3:30 

P.M.  County Road 1 (Ludlow Road) will remain open.  However, delays are to 

be expected.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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